
 
The youth group will start on December 
2nd with a pizza party after the 4:00PM 
Mass.  Come and join in. 
 

We will be participating in the Christmas Parade on 
December 1.  The theme is “A Caroling Christmas”.  We 
would like to have as many as possible riding on the 
float.   
 
Religious Education classes will not be 
held on Sunday, Nov. 25th due to the 
Thanksgiving holiday.  Classes will 
resume on December 2, 2018. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  

The next Meeting will be Thursday,  
December 20, 2018 

November Duties 
Funeral Dinners & Albs—9 

Coffee Hour—10: No Duty—7 

Dawn Coles and Ann 

Kniesel will be having a 

training for Extraordinary 

Ministers of Holy 

Communion on December 2, 2018 following Mass.  If 

you are currently serving and want a refresher or are 

interested in serving the Lord in this sacrament, please 

contact Dawn at the office.  We are in dire need of 

people to do this wonderful and holy sacrament. 

 

 

The Religious Retirement Collection will be the 

weekend of December 8 & 9.  Envelopes will be 

placed in the offertory or at the office.  Please 

make the checks out to St. Francis de Sales 

Cathedral and Dawn will consolidate the 

donations into one check for the Diocese 

BINGO from 2—4 PM in the social hall. 
Please join the Knights of Columbus for a 

fun-filled afternoon.  See you then! 

 

The Altar Society will host a  family night on 

December 16th. at 6:00PM.     The children 

participating in  Religious Education will present 

a  short play “NO VACANCY”.   The Altar 

Society will provide a soup dinner, please bring a 

salad or dessert to share. 

 

There also will be a silent auction for Christmas 

Goodies any goodies donation for the silent 

auction will be appreciated. 

 

See you there!! 

Help Save Persecuted 

Christians 

Since 2014, The Knights of 

Columbus  Christian 

Refugee Relief Fund has 

committed more than $17 

million for humanitarian 

assistance primarily in Iraq, Syria and the 

surrounding region.  One hundred percent of all 

donations will be used on behalf of Christians, and 

those in their care, primarily in Iraq and Syria. 

The Knights will host a breakfast on December 9th 

as a fundraiser for the HELP SAVE PERSECUTED 

CHRISTIANS  program sponsored by the Knights of 

Columbus Charities, Inc.  Donate at: 

ChristiansAtRisk.org or call 1-800-694-5713 


